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BHEL Signs MoU 2017-18 with Govt. of India 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) signed a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MoU) with Govt. of India for the year 2017-18 in New Delhi. 
The MoU was signed by Shri Atul Sobti, Chairman and Managing Director, 
BHEL and Shri Girish Shankar, Secretary, Department of Heavy Industry (DHI), 
Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public Enterprises  

Shri Bhaskar Jyoti Mahanta, Joint Secretary (DHI), Shri V.P. Singh, Director 
(DHI), Shri D. Bandyopadhyay, Director (HR), Shri Amitabh Mathur, Director 
(IS&P), Shri T. Chockalingam, Director (Finance), Shri Akhil Joshi, Director 
(Power), and other senior officials of DHI and BHEL were also present on the 
occasion.  
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